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Comments: I am writing as a member of the public who is concerned about the proposed Sandia Peak mountain

coaster. I understand that this will not be a "rollercoaster" in the traditional sense, even still, the building of this

mechanism and subsequent use will be damaging to the surrounding wildlife. More people, more cars, more

noise, surely more trash. All these things over time really harm the mountain ecosystem. We have to protect our

wildlife now in order to prevent wildfires, drought, or even landslides in the future. Thank you. 

 


